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Newsletter 

Special Treat Planned 

In the last email I mentioned staff were organising a special day for the children. I can now let 

you know we have booked ‘Little Cwtch’ for the 5th of July. We will hold a morning and an 

afternoon session so all children can be part of it. If your child does not attend on this day, 

just let me know and we can arrange for them to attend one of the sessions.  

Woodwork 

Wow! I cannot tell you how amazing your children have been in the woodwork area. They have 

listened to instructions, planned and used the tools safely. I wish you could see some of their 

faces, we see lots of tongues sticking out when they are concentrating! They really have worked 

super hard and made some lovely woodwork creations. We will continue with this after the half 

term as they have loved it so much. It if you have any bottle tops or corks, please bring them 

in and we will add them to our loose parts box for the children to use. 

Goodbye 

I have had a wonderful few years working at Smarties, but after long consideration I have 

made the difficult decision to leave Smarties to embark on the next stage of my career. I have 

loved this job, and looking after your children has been a real privilege. They are the most 

incredible little people and so much fun to be around.  

 I will update you on who the next setting leader will be in due course, but I know they are 

going to love Smarties just as much as I have.  

  My last day of working at Smarties will be the 19th of July. 

Love Mrs Edwards 

Information Board 

Please take a look at our information board at the entrance to Smarties. If you would like us to open it 

so you can have a closer look at some of the information, we would be more than happy.  

We know it can be busy when bringing your children into Smarties, but please know we are always here if 

you need to ask us something. You can also reach us at Smartiesmsi@mountstreeti.powys.sch.uk 

Have a lovely break and I will see you back at Smarties on the 3rd June. 
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